
    
 

 
 
 
 
                           

Warbstow Community Primary School 
Warbstow, Launceston, Cornwall, PL15 8UP 

Telephone: 01566 781388  
 Email: dominique.dyer@warbstow.org.uk and stuart.ellis@warbstow.org.uk 

Senior Head of School: Mrs D Dyer  
Head of School: Mr S Ellis 

www.warbstow.org.uk 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Friday June 8th- COMMUNITY DAY- SCHOOL CLOSED 

Monday 11th June- Key Stage 1 Phonics Screening 

commences 

Tuesday 12th June- Launceston College Athletics 

competition 

Thursday 14th June- Year 6 Bikeability 

Thursday 14th June- Class 2 trip 

Friday 15th June- Budehaven Yr 6 Pupil meeting at 

Jacobstow (9.30-12 (parent drop off/pick up) 

Friday 22nd June- Non Uniform Day 

Weds 18th July- Music Assembly 

Friday 20th July- School Fete 

Tuesday 24th July-Celebration Assembly- Parents 

welcome 

END OF SUMMER TERM 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Key Stage 1 Phonics Screening will be starting on 

Monday.  This is a statutory assessment, and figures  

are published nationally with regards to children’s 

attainment.  We have been working in class preparing 

for these. 

This week class 1 have started their new topic Animal 

Allsorts, sorting and classifying animals.  In English they 

have been writing questions and in Maths they have 

been solving some very tricky problems.  They had a 

great time in the woods making natural sculptures like 

the artist Andrew Goldsworthy. 

Class 2 and 3 had a wonderful talk this week from Ben’s 

Auntie Helen who works in Hollywood.  She was telling 

the children all about the job she does with marketing 

films and that work started on the new “Top Gun” film 

last week!!  She even knows Tom Cruise!! Thank you 

Mrs Northcott for sorting this out for the children. 

Class 2 have been very excited this week as they started 

their new topic about Brazil.  In English , they have 

been describing a carnival float, they would like to 

build, in great detail. This has been challenging!  In 

Maths, Year 3’s have been reading scales to the nearest 

100,; and Year 2’s have been describing position and 

reading scales on a thermometer.  Thank you for all the 

topic related show and tell. 

This term Class 3 will be learning all about the human 

body.  They have been looking at basic anatomy of the 

human body, researching, chalking and sketching 

diagrams to show key organs.  In Maths Year 4 and 5 

have been problem solving using all four operations.  In 

English they have been learning the key features 

needed to write poetry and linked art with English to 

make a Tagxedo each.  Year 6 have been completing a 

challenge to plan and design a theme park.  They have 

also taken part in their first session of bikeabililty stage 

2. 

 

Mr Ellis Office Hours 

Monday-PM 

Tuesday- PM 

Wednesday- PM 

Thursday- All Day 

Friday- PM 

 

 
After school clubs start week commencing  11th 

June. 

Orienteering stops and Cricket starts 

Bikeabillity part 2 for Year 6 on Thursday 14th June 

Community Day on 8th June- School closed 

 

 

7th June  2018 

 
We have some dates for your diary! 

• Tuesday 12th – Athletics Competition 

Launceston College (Class 3) 

• Thursday 14th June- Year 6 Bikeability 

• Thursday 21st June- 10 Step 

• Tuesday 10th July- Sports Day 
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Attendance 

School year to date: 95.2%                                                              

 

Attendance 

Last week the school had a visit from the Education Welfare Office and discussed 

the schools attendance which is gradually decreasing.  As a result of this there are 

some new attendance regulations that the school need to make you aware of. 

If your child arrives in school between 9.00-9.05 am your child will receive an L 

code (late before registration closes) 

If your child arrives after 9.05 am your child will receive a U (after registration has 

closed) 

If your child’s attendance drops below 90% you will be invited to a meeting with 
Mr Ellis. In addition to this those that fall below 90% attendance, we will ask you 

to provide evidence of a visit to the GP.  This can be in the form of an 
appointment card or prescription and doesn’t have to be a letter from the GP.  

(Once attendance is above 95% again this will not be required.) 

Letters will be sent out to all parents whose children’s attendance is below 95%.  
You are able to check your child’s attendance on the ESchools app which is 

updated every 24 hours.  If you have lost your log in details, please contact Miss 
Hicks who will be able to re-print them for you. 

This new procedure has been recommended by our Education Welfare Officer. 

Thank you for your support and we value all your efforts to ensure your children 
come into school. 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
                              
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

After School Clubs 
   

Monday 
Athletics 

 

Yr 3-6 No spaces 

available 

Mrs Provis 

Tuesday Eco Club 

 

Yr 2-5 5 spaces 

available 

Mrs Harvey 

Wednesday Gymnastics 

Weds 13th ,20th 

& 27th June only 

 

Cricket 

 

Yr 1-6 

 

 

 

Yr 3-6 

2 spaces 

available 

 

20 spaces 

available 

Lee Chaplin 

 

 

Jordan & Mr 

Griffith 

Thursday Choir 

 

Yr 3-6 20 Spaces Miss Hicks & 

Serena 

Friday Film Club 
Friday 15th  

“Coco” PG 

R-6 Spaces available Mr Ellis/Mrs 

Harvey/ Mr 

Griffith 

 

        After School Clubs 

Clubs remain the same as last half term for the majority.  There will only be 3 sessions of 

gymnastics this term due to Mrs Chaplin being away.  There are 2 spaces available for 

Gymnastics so please speak to Miss Hicks if your child is interested. 

Instead or orienteering we will now be offering cricket club so please let Miss Hicks know ASAP if 

your child would like to play cricket, 

Miss Hicks and Serena will be starting up a school choir this half term.  This is open to anyone 

(Year 3 upwards) who enjoys singing. It will be a first come first served so please either send a 

note into the office or use Eschools to send in your permission. (If children that attend do not 

show an interest then parents will be advised) 

 

 

Just a reminder that if you would like to order a new school coat ready for September please arrange payment of 

£19.99 by Friday 15th June when the order will be placed.  Please note this item will not be kept in stock and will 

only be made once we have orders of 6 or more coats going forward. 

A size guide has been sent home in book bags today.  If you make payment on ParentPay please ensure you 

advise of the size required in the comments box. Alternatively please order in the office. 

We will also be ordering some new book bags at a fee of £5.35 again please let Miss Hicks know by end of school 

on Thursday if you would like one. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                          

 

We are aware of the  lack of progress with the landscaping in 

regards to the new class 1 building, we are pursuing avenues to 

try and resolve this problem as quickly as possible. 

 

 

 

The big prize draw is back.  Please could we ask you to vote and share this link with family members 

for Warbstow to win £5000 of National Book Tokens. The winner also gets £100 worth of book 

tokens to spend on their selves. Please follow the link below to vote for us. 

Vote for your school here 

 

 

 

We will be having a non uniform day on Friday 22nd June with the theme “Sporting Giants”in exchange, we 

are asking for donations of a “sweet theme”. So large bars of dairy milk or bag of haribo etc…this will be used 

for our “sweetie tombola” at this years Summer Fete. Please ensure that your contribution is handed into 

school on Friday morning to Miss Hicks and not left in book bags or packed lunches!! 

 

Our Summer Fete will be held on  Friday 20th July immediately after school. We’ve lots of activities planned 

for the children, the prices start at just 25p. 

For the adults, there will be a chance to get involved with trying your luck at the tombola and of course, sit 

down and enjoy a cup of tea while the children are all enjoying themselves. All are welcome so please try and 

encourage family, friends, neighbours etc to come along and support our school. 

 

https://www.nationalbooktokens.com/schools#.WxZxC0gvwdU


 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Aspire Surf Games 

On Thursday 6 pupils were accompanied by Mr Ellis and Reggie Gough at the Aspire surf games in 

Newquay, the children had great fun surfing, zorbing, slack lining, volleyball and mixing with other children 

from the Aspire school network.  Thanks to Reggie for your support. 

 

Young Writers 

Congratulations to our young writers in Class 3 , some of our students have been selected to be published 

in a book all about Toy Stories.  All the children worked really hard to produce some amazing 100 word 

stories. 

Bude Area Athletics Championships 

Well done to all those that competed, special mention to Esmie and Jonas for coming 3rd in their heats.  A 

big congratulations to Cameron who was 3rd in 50m, Harry who came 2nd in 800m, Billy 2nd in 600m, Jakob  

2nd in 75m and Tia 1st in 75m, they have all qualified for county. (Billy finished 2nd in a Year 4 race and will 

now be competing in the county year 4!!!!) Cameron, Tom, Finlay, Freddie and Mia O all put in great effort 

in their events too. 

            

Homework project  

A homework project went home on Wednesday, these can be completed as a whole family project if you 

would like. Parents will have an opportunity to come and see the children’s work on 19th July at 3pm.  (Yr2 

upwards) The project is based around the children designing a play park, whilst there are certain tasks to 

complete all the projects should remain individual and unique.  Please consider environmental and health 

issues in your design. 


